
   

       
Packed Lunch 

Please ensure that no nuts or nut 

products are sent into school.  

Many of our children are allergic 

to nuts and nut products.   

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 
Welcome back!  We hope you have had a lovely Christmas and we are looking 

forward to seeing more of you in 2019!  May we also take this opportunity to 

thank you for the cards, gifts and well wishes extending to all staff for 

Christmas. 

It has been a busy week already and, in addition, Year 5 have been taking 

part in a Brazilian Carnival workshop!  Get them to show you their moves! 

We would like to welcome all parents to our termly coffee mornings – Year 4 

will take place on Tuesday 22nd January, Year 3 on Thursday 24th January, 

Year 5 on Wednesday 30th January and Year 6 on Thursday 31st January. Our 

focus will be online safety and you will also have the opportunity to visit your 

child in their class.  We look forward to seeing you then. 

With many thanks for your continued support, Mr Morris and Mrs Johnson 

P.S.  Make sure you also have a look at our weekly video update 

available on Twitter, Facebook and our school website 

Stars of the Week   

 

Callum, Freddie, Max, Franky-James, Lucy, Teeya, Charlotte, 
Ryan, Shea, Karim, Ruby and Sibell 

Congratulations!

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We are launching a weekly 

news link for use at home on our 

website next week. Here is this 

week’s link.. 

 

ART PROJECT 

On Wednesday 23
rd

 and 

Thursday 24
th

 January we 

will be welcoming artists to 

our school as part of a 

whole school art project 

Please keep an eye out for 

details 


